P Celess
Vi
I'was listening to NPR on WKSU yesterday morning and heard Mr. Pickett in a discussion of

roundabouts. He was well spoken, informative and balanced in his presentation. This reflects highly
on Mr. Pickett and our city. Thank you, Mr. Pickett. However, I still don't like roundabouts!

I enjoyed the Parks and Recreation Planet Green presentation on Chimney Swifts, a threatened species,
on Apr. 10th. Chimney swifts are unique in that they cannot perch horizontally, only vertically, by
wedging their feet into crevices in chimneys or walls.

The next presentation is July 17th.--Attracting Beneficial Insects to the Home Garden Habitat. I urge
anyone interested in nature, gardening or science to attend. School will be out so bring the kids. I'm
sure many of them, especially 10 year old boys, are interested in bugs, if only for the ick factor. The
location hasn't been determined yet. I am sure they will need to dig up some good dirt, considering the
subject and that it is election time.

Thank you.



